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Title and Reference – PCC.39.2013 
 
Sale of Former Police House, Burnside, Longhoughton 
 

Report of the Chief Constable’s Director of Finance 

Summary 
 
An offer has been received for Longhoughton Police House. The property has 
been declared surplus to requirements and has been on the market with a local 
Estate Agent. 

 

Recommendations / Findings 
 
It is recommended that the Commissioner agrees to the acceptance of the offer 
and to the sale of the property. 

 
 
(These papers are exempted under Paragraph 3 of Schedule 12A to the Local 
Government Act 1972 

Northumbria Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
I hereby approve the recommendation above. 
 

Signature    Date 04.07.13 
 

 



 

 

 


